
January 8, 2013 
 
To NEH America’s Media Makers: Development Grants: 
 
Sarah Goldblatt has explained to me Tina DiFeliciantonio’s project about the rehabilitation 
of torture victims. This is enormously important and enormously humane work. I believe 
that the institution she is affiliated with is in the forefront of this work.   I would be honored 
to have the opportunity to assist in Tina DiFeliciantonio’s project that would bring 
awareness of it to a wider public.  
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